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Dear members of the House Committee on Agriculture, Land use, Natural 

Resources, and Water, 

I am writing to ask you to oppose HB4106. The true value of Oregon's state forest 

lies in the balancing of logging with habitat conservation and the forest's ability to 

provide climate change mitigation and clean drinking water. It is becoming more clear 

every year that our ability to conserve forest habitat is crucial to the survival of us all.  

Please do not pass HB4106. 

Thank you for reading this email. 

 

 


